
ALLEN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

OCTOBER 2019 
 

                   FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: 

Hello Allen School Family! 

We are so excited for the changes happening at our school!  My name is Sherrie Ivy 

and I am the new Executive Director.  I have been working at the school for                    

17 years as a special education teacher.  While I enjoyed working with the children,  

I’m ready for a new challenge.  I’m very pleased that I will be able to serve The Allen 

School in a new capacity.  We also have a new Director of Operations, Ashley 

Howard.  She has worked as an occupational therapist for the school for 20 

years.  She will be handling the day to day operation of the school.  We have       

another new position, Director of Marketing and Development, which has been       

filled by Morgan Karrant. Morgan has been with us 8 years and was formerly the 

Aftercare Supervisor.  Now, she’ll be busy raising awareness of the school in our 

community and with doctors.  Together, we want to lead The Allen School into a       

new era serving children with special needs and their families.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, we are available to you.   

Thank you,  

Sherrie Ivy, M.Ed. 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

   

             
BRIGHTWHEEL 

       Is up and running and SO far SO good!!   

Please be patient with us for the next week or so, to                         

get all of the kinks worked out. 



 

 

This weekend!   

All tips go to support 

The Allen School! 

 

 

Flu Clinic will be November 4th, 

from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  

Be looking for the consent 

forms in the 

next few 

weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

         

November 18th – 22nd 

Look for more information to    

come in the next few weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct. 14th, 5 p.m.-9 p.m.     

Just mention The Allen School 

and 20% of your purchase will 

be donated to us. 

 

 

Oct. 24th, 3 p.m.-9 p.m.   

Just mention The Allen School 

and 20% of your purchase will 

be donated to us.            

Chuck E. Cheese will be coming 

by the school during the day 

to visit the children. 

 

 

 

 

Fall Pictures will be Nov 1st.  

More info to come. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

**Early Dismissal Oct. 31
st

 @ 3:00 p.m.  

Parents are encouraged to visit  

Truck or Treat between 3-4 p.m. 

**Early Dismissal Nov. 27
th

.  Please 

make sure your child is picked up by 

3:00 p.m. 

**School will be closed Nov. 28
th

-29
th

 

for the Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

 

 

 Classroom parties will begin around 

2 p.m.  Children may 

wear their costume 

for the party. Please 

refrain from wearing 

scary costumes as it may alarm 

some children. 

 

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

Oct. 31st 3:00-4:00 p.m. 

Immediately after early 

dismissal. 

 

 

 

 

We are asking for Halloween candy to 

be donated.  If you would like to 

donate, please 

make sure it is 

individually 

wrapped and nut 

free.  Please give 

to Morgan no 

later than 28th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us at www.theallenschool.org 

http://www.theallenschool.org/

